## **Dawn Paton**

From:

Planning

Sent:

30 April 2018 20:55

To:

Planning

Subject:

Comments on NYM/2018/0177/FL - Case Officer Mrs H Saunders - Received from

Miss Alison Smith at Flat 4, 23 Prince of Wales terrace, Scarborough, YO112AL

## Dear Sir/ Madam

I strongly oppose the proposed plans for the tea hut for several reasons.

Firstly, I fear that there may become a huge issue with litter in the area which would have obvious consequences. Secondly, I can only think it is a huge health and safety issue being in the location suggested. As a regular walker in the area I know how busy it can become in the height of the season. Surely this could cause many safety issues, including congestion on the steps, potential problems for emergency access and stability of the cliff?

All of the above have the potential to be VERY serious indeed. So, please consider this application very carefully.

Yours faithfully

Alison Smith

Comments made by Miss Alison Smith of Flat 4, 23 Prince of Wales terrace, Scarborough, YO112AL

Preferred Method of Contact is Email

Comment Type is Comment

